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PROVINCE OF QUÉBEC 
TOWNSHIP OF WENTWORTH 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE TO THE RATEPAYERS OF THE MUNICIPALITY  
OF THE TOWNSHIP OF WENTWORTH 

 
 
I, the undersigned, give notice that By-Law number 2025-005, "By-Law concerning the 
regulations applicable to Park of Lake Grace ", has been adopted at the regular meeting 
of Council held on May 5th, 2025. 
 
The Municipality of the Township of Wentworth has established a By-Law to ensure the 
cleanliness and tranquility of Park of Lake Grace, as well as the safety of its users. 
 
This regulation is in addition to the By-Law already in force on the territory of the 
Township of Wentworth for public spaces, By-Law number RM 460-2019;  
 
These By-Laws may be consulted on our website at www.wentworth.ca or by 
communicating with the Municipal Office during opening hours at (450) 562-0701 or by  
e-mail at info@wentworth.ca. 
 
 
Given at Wentworth, this 17th day of June 2025. 
 
 

 
__________________ 
Natalie Black,  
General Manager, Clerk-Treasurer 
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